
3/2/2022


On 3/1/2022, the Board of Health voted to remove the mask mandate in Leyden, EFFECTIVE 
3/7/2022 for public buildings for fully  vaccinated people. Unvaccinated people must still wear 
a mask in Leyden’s public buildings. We still strongly recommend wearing masks in indoor 
public spaces for those fully  vaccinated.


This decision is based on the present decreasing rate of PCR confirmed Covid cases, the 
decreasing hospitalizations from COVID, and current state and CDC guidelines.


Please feel free to continue to wear a mask inside if you are fully  vaccinated and feel more 
comfortable doing so. If you are elderly, have a child under the age of 5 or any unvaccinated 
child in your home, or are immune compromised the Board along with the CDC and State 
recommend wearing a mask in indoor public spaces.


Thank you for your cooperation during this unprecedented pandemic.


Leyden Board of Health



